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Re-inspection Fees 
 
Re-inspection fees, A.K.A. “red tags” are imposed for every inspection that is required 
due to a previous dis-approved inspection in the same category and trade. Re-
inspection fees are not to be considered fines or punishment for any reason. This 
department does not impose re-inspection fees for the purposes of collecting additional 
revenues, but solely for re-numeration to cover the additional time, travel, vehicle 
expense and clerical time associated with the inspection requested. 
 
The building inspector on site has the sole discretion of removing the re-inspection fee 
based on the jobsite conditions and any extenuating circumstances that may be 
applicable. Any questions or concerns relating to any re-inspection fees must first be 
directed to the building inspector that assessed the fees prior to any managerial 
involvement. Re-inspection fees can only be removed by the building inspector that 
originally assessed the fees. 
 
The first re-inspection fee will be assessed at $30.00, the second re-inspection fee for 
the same category, trade and items that were previously noted will be assessed for 
$90.00       
 


